Friday June 7th 2024

Dear All,
This week
I cannot believe that this is the last half term of this academic year. Time seems to pass so quickly. This term started with Monday night football. Girls from Years 5 and 6 played a friendly game of football against St Michael’s. We won 3:0 and congratulations to Paige in Year 6, who is evidently an amazing goalkeeper. On Thursday night, children from Years 3 and 4 played a game of football against St George’s. We lost 3:1 but Ms Thomas said everyone in the team worked hard.  Well done to everyone who took part.
Summer Uniform
Like everyone else, I am hoping for some sunshine this summer. Please remember summer hats and plastic sunglasses for lunchtime. Children can wear sandals but they must be secure on the foot. No crocs, flip-flops or sling backs can be worn to school. Thank you.
Trip to the seaside
On July 5th children in Years 2, 4 and 6 have the opportunity to go to the seaside. A separate letter is coming home today via pupil post. I do hope as many children as possible will be able to come on the trip. 
Open morning for Years 3 to 6
I apologise for the short notice but next Tuesday, June 11th, there is an opportunity for you to visit your child’s class and have a look at how they work. Open morning begins at 9.30 and ends at 11.30 and a visit to a class is limited to 20 minutes. When you arrive, you may need to wait if the class is already very busy.  Please remember this is not an opportunity to talk to the class teacher, as they will be busy. 
On Thursday June 20th we will have an open morning for Nursery to Year 2. The timings are as above. 
Parking on the Yellow ZigZags
This week I have been monitoring parking outside our school and noticed that some cars park on the yellow zigzag lines. Not only is this a parking offence and subject to a penalty fine, it is more importantly, dangerous for the children who attend our school. The zigzag lines are there to give all road users a clear view of the school entrance and children who may be crossing the road. Please do not park here in the future. 
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This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	94.05%
	4

	Year 1
	82.64%
	3

	Year 2
	100%
	1

	Year 3
	100%
	1

	Year 4
	95.80%
	3

	Year 5
	98.47%
	2

	Year 6
	94.67%
	2



Congratulations to Years 2 and 3 for 100% attendance. What an achievement.
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher

